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Email info@starklawpc.com

Stark Law, PC in Phoenix, Arizona, focuses on professional license defense. We create custom plans to protect your 
career. Whether it's nursing, medical, psychology, or other healthcare, we keep everything confidential and give you 
peace of mind.

I’m Sara Stark, Founder of Stark Law, PC. I know how stressful it can be when your career and reputation are at risk. 
My goal is to defend your license with care and dedication.

With years of experience defending licenses, I’m committed to providing strong support throughout the process.

Let me guide you through this difficult time.

For more details, please visit https://www.uniqueyellowpages.com/app/detail/stark-law-p-c-scottsdale-2195


